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Mdm Jenny Chua 
 

The latest breaking news of the day  

Children’s Day Celebrations 

Children’s Day celebration was held on               

5
th

 October 2023. It was a day fun filled with 

laughter, excitement, and unforgettable 

memories! 

Our carnival rides were a huge hit among 

the children! From the thrilling Viking ride 

that took them on a whirlwind adventure, to 

the magical carpet ride that made them feel 

like they were flying through the sky, the joy 

on their faces was priceless. The bouncy 

castle and obstacle course also provided 

endless fun, as children bounced and 

giggled to their heart's content. 

What's a carnival without some delicious 

treats? The aroma of popcorn filled the air, 

while the sweet scent of candy floss tempted 

everyone's taste buds. Ice cream and a 

variety of snacks were also available, 

ensuring that everyone's cravings were 

satisfied.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students enjoying the carnival rides, bouncy castles and snacks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Students’ happy faces when they drank the delicious Milo. 

 

 

Mrs Noelle Chong  
 

The scoop of the day  

Milo Van 
 

Prior to Children’s Day celebration, on 4
th

 October, the 

students were in for a special treat. Everyone was energized 

by the special treat in store - Milo Van! Students queued up 

eagerly during their recesses to enjoy a cup of delicious Milo, 

a perfect prelude to Children’s Day celebration. The smiles 

on their faces as they sipped their drinks were truly 

heartwarming. 
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Milo Van is a popular school beverage that many students 

enjoy. It is a chocolate malt drink that provides a delicious 

and energizing taste. Students often savor Milo during their 

school breaks or after sports activities. Its rich flavor and 

the boost of energy makes it a favourite among students, 

helping them stay refreshed and alert during their busy 

school days. 



Mdm Jenny Chua  
 

The latest breaking 
news  

Sports Carnival 

 

 

Sports Carnival was a highlight of Children’s Day celebration, as 

students showcased their athletic skills and team spirit. The energy 

and enthusiasm from the students were contagious. It was 

heartwarming to see the students cheering each other on and 

displaying great sportsmanship throughout the day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students taking part in the Sports Carnival and cheering for their classmates.  
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The latest breaking news of the day  
Birthday Celebrations for September to December babies 
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September Babies  October Babies  

November Babies  December Babies  

We ended the year celebrating students' birthdays. It is a wonderful way to foster a sense of belonging and 

make them feel special within the school community. It is a time for students to share joy and create lasting 

memories. Students gathered on stage to sing a birthday song and offer well-wishes, making the birthday boy 

or girl feel cherished. 


